
Project Update: July 2011 
 
Work began presenting the project to the local livestock associations of municipalities 
Aramberri and General Zaragoza, Nuevo Leon. The objective was to explain who we are, 
what kind of work and stress that we do not belong to the government and we do not have 
money to compensation livestock predator. This is important not to create false 
expectations among cattlemen. 
 
Then ask the voluntary participation of cattlemen and create a list of persons, locations and 
types of carnivores that was causing them damage. The time range we requested was 2007-
2010. But when the cattlemen remembered events outside of this time we took into 
account. 
 
From the list obtained during the field visit over 60 locations between the two municipalities 
(Aramberri and General Zaragoza) interviewed a total of 80 producers. 
 

 
 

 


